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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

John G. Ullman & Associates Announces Expansion of Corporate Headquarters to Include the  

New JGUA HQ in Chemung County’s Airport Corporate Park 
 

Big Flats, NY (March 1, 2019)— John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc. (JGUA) announced today that it has officially opened 

the doors at the new JGUA HQ located at 343 Daniel Zenker Drive, just off of I-86 in Big Flats, NY.  The facility formerly 

known as the WICK Office Building has been renovated to accommodate the needs of the comprehensive wealth 

management firm and support the company’s continued growth.  

JGUA was founded in 1978 in Corning, NY. The firm will maintain an active presence in Corning with approximately 25% 

of their team remaining at 51 East Market Street, in the heart of Corning’s Gaffer District. JGUA also has a Hudson Valley 

location in Rhinebeck, NY and an affiliate office in Rochester, NY.  

John Ullman, Founder and President of JGUA shared that while the firm continues to grow, which may include opening 

additional offices in other geographic locations, the company is “totally committed to being headquartered in this 

region” and is “honored and thrilled to have a headquarters in Chemung County.” He added that “This community has 

played an incredible role in our successes and we are so excited to be at this point after 40 years of operations.”  

Jason Nickerson, Senior Vice President at JGUA also noted that opening the new JGUA HQ is a significant milestone in 

the firm’s Strategic Plan. “Opening the doors in Big Flats is symbolic of the evolutionary phase of growth and expansion 

that the firm is currently experiencing. We are committed to our transformation from a boutique business to an exciting 

and dynamic growth company.”  

Approximately 50 members of the JGUA Team have relocated to the Big Flats location. There will be a grand opening 

celebration for the new JGUA HQ in May 2019. Details of that event will be announced soon. Photos and other 

information regarding the new JGUA HQ can be found at www.jgua.com/newjguahq.  

To learn more about the comprehensive wealth management services JGUA provides to individuals and families locally, 

regionally, and nationally visit www.jgua.com or call 800-936-3785. 

About John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc.: 

John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc., was founded in Corning, NY in 1978. The firm is a Registered Investment Advisor (RIA) 

registered federally with the Securities & Exchange Commission.  As an independent, fee-based investment 

management firm JGUA provides comprehensive wealth management strategies and services to their clients. The firm 

manages over $947 million in client assets. More information is available at www.jgua.com. Follow us on, LinkedIn, 

Twitter, Facebook and the JGUA Blog. 

*Registration does not imply a certain level of skill or training. 
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